
We welcome all who enter the doors of this church. Just as God’s self-revelation is made complete in the Father, the 
Son, and the Holy Spirit, so do your prayers and presence make our worship service more complete. We pray that you 
may be strengthened and nourished as our community is enriched and uplifted by your presence among us. If you come 
as a visitor, we pray you will leave as a friend. Please sign our guest book. 
 

QUIETLY ENTER THIS HOLY PLACE TO HEAR GOD’S WORD FOR YOU 

• Remember to practice thankfulness and add a coin to your United Thank Offering box.  
•Remember to take a suggested shopping list and/or brown paper bag for the Saint John Paul II Food Pantry. 
 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

•The Ecumenical Fellowship Community will be sponsoring the Winter Coat Closet at HTEC on Saturday mornings 
from beginning November 7 from 9:00 - 11:00 AM. Donations of clean, gently used winter coats can be dropped off at 
the church on Saturdays. Space is limited, so no other types of clothing will be accepted. We are especially in need of 
children's (all sizes) and large men and women's coats. For more information call Chris McTigue 508-248-4726 or 
email cmct@verizon.net 
•Confirmation and Becoming Episcopalian Group - Young adults, their parents and anyone, irrespective of 
age, with questions about the Episcopal faith — this group is for you!  This is your opportunity to ask questions!  The 
group will meet just twice, before the end of the year: Wednesday November 8 and December 9. The group starts 

promptly at 6pm and concludes at 7pm. 

•We will be adorning the Sanctuary with Fall Harvest Bounties on Saturday,  November 7 @ 3:30pm.  Come One, 
Come All and bring a little touch of fall with you to help decorate.   We are looking for contributions of pumpkins, 
gourds, squash, corn stalks, bales of straw, mums, kale, colored leaves, anything that reminds you of the Great Harvest 
! Contributions may be dropped off on Tuesday or Thursday during office hours, 9-Noon., or by mutual arrangement 
with Bart Krug or Tamsin Lucey.   
•Thank you to all who have taken a pie supply label!  Baking will take place on Sunday, November 8 and 15.  If you 
are interested in helping with baking, please contact Cat Reith-Lowery, Joe DiSalvatore, or Tamsin Lucey.   
•Choral Premiere Concert – Festival of Giving Trees - HTEC has been invited again to participate in the Festival of 
Giving Trees Choral Premiere Concert with String Ensemble on Thursday, December 3, at Notre Dame Church.  The 
rehearsal schedule is as follows: 7pm on Tuesday, 11/3 @ St. John Paul II Parish Center; 7pm on Tuesday, 11/10 @ St. 
John Paul II Parish Center; 7pm on Tuesday, 11/17 @ Notre Dame Church; 7pm on Tuesday, 11/24 @ Notre Dame 
Church; 7pm on Tuesday, 12/1 @ Notre Dame Church 
•HTEC is selling the old 6’ banquet tables (17).  Parishioners are welcome to purchase one (or several) for their own 
use!  They are $15 per table.  Please see Tamsin Lucey if you are interested. 

 


